Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter





Important News

- A big THANK YOU to all our wonderful families who participated in the St. Jude Trike a Thon. We have such generous families. Thank you for supporting such a good cause.
- We will be having our End of the year Picnic on Friday, June 26th! Look for more information to come!
- With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground we ask that you leave a pair of sneakers in your child's cubby! Thank you.
- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance.
- Martial Arts will be every Tuesday, Movin' and Groovin' will be held June 3rd and 17thand Gymnastics will be held every Thursday.
- Graduation will be Tuesday, June 16th at 6pm. It will be held in the Starpoint Middle School Auditorium. Graduates are expected to arrive at 5pm for a practice run! We can't wait!

Birthdays!

We would like to wish Sean a Happy 1st
Birthday! A happy 2nd Birthday to
Payton and Emmalyn! And a happy 3nd
Birthday to Olivia! A Happy Birthday to
the big 4 year old Brennen! We would
also like to wish our teachers Miss Emily,
Miss Sam and Miss Michele a Happy
Birthday as well!

Star Teacher!!!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher Miss Janie who has been with Bunny Bunch since Ward Rd opened! Miss Janie's long time experience definitely shines through in her day to day performance. You can find her working in both our Pre-K class rooms but can also count on her to step into the other rooms if ever needed. Miss Janie is a very important asset to our team; she is reliable and dependable and always gives 110% at her job! It's great to have such a strong worker that wants nothing but to see these children strive and succeed! Miss Janie is also the go to worker if Miss Megan is ever away. She knows just how to make the center and classrooms run smoothly! Congratulations Miss Janie! We love you!!!

Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Briella

TODDLER: Payton

PRE K 3: Daniel

PRE K 4: Regan

Infant News

This month the theme in the Infant room is "Butterflies and Bumble Bees." The babies will be busy exploring the world of insects. They will be listening to stories such as "Peek-a Bug," "Flutter by, Butterfly," and "Bugs, Bugs, Bugs." Some of the fun exciting activities planned include making footprint butterflies, honeycomb beehives, caterpillars, and of course, a special Father's Day gift. The babies will also get to have some outdoor play time on the grass and with some water! Kool-Aid painting is also on the agenda for this month. When it's time to sing, we'll be adding a few new songs to our circle time. Those are "Five Busy Honey Bees" and "The Caterpillar Song!"



The sun is shining and the baby room is proud to announce **Briella** as the Star of the Month! This little cutie has a smile that just lightens up the room! Briella has grown so much since starting with us. She now pulls herself up on toys and will be walking on her own in no time at all! Briella is such a happy and go with the flow baby! Briella enjoys listening to her teachers sing songs and playing with all of her friends. She is such a little love bug as well. Briella enjoys her snuggle time with her teachers and gives the greatest baby hugs!

Congratulations Briella! Keep up the good work!

We love you!!!

Toddler News

The theme this month in the Toddler room is "Outdoor Friends." The weekly themes, which will keep our toddlers busy this month, include: "Reptiles," "Bugs," "Birds" and "Ocean Fun". Miss Tonia will have the toddlers exploring a variety of different animals. Each week the toddlers will learn about all the wonders nature has to offer. Some of the fun activities include making toads, bumble bees and bird nests. There will be lots of outdoor time as well! They will also be working especially hard on their Father's Day gifts. The Toddlers cannot wait to get going on this month's fun activities.



Who shines brighter than the sun in the Toddler room? Why it's Payton, our Toddler Star of the Month! This little cutie has grown so much since starting in our Toddler room! Her language skills have improved and she is even learning how to spell her name! Payton loves to participate in circle time and enjoys being Miss Tonia's helper. You can always find Payton playing nicely with her friends. She really enjoys playing with the babies and patting their backs to put them to sleep. Payton is a very lovable little girl. She is always sharing and giving her friends lots of hugs! Congratulations Payton! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Pre K-3 News

"Jump into Summer" is the theme for the month of June. Our weekly themes include "Birds", "Bugs", "Weather", "Summer Fun" and "Patriotic Week". The first few weekly themes will help us explore nature and all its fascinating learning experiences. The children will be sure to enjoy learning all about birds and bugs and participating in all the crafts that go along with. The children will also be busy as they make a special Father's Day gift as Father's Day quickly approaches. We finish out the month by celebrating the beginning of summer with "Summer Fun" and "Patriotic Week". We are looking forward to a fun, exciting and busy first month of summer!



Pre-K 3 is excited to announce Daniel as the Star of the Month! This little guy is doing a great job in our Pre-K class! Daniel knows his shapes and colors and always participates in circle time! He is improving on spelling and tracing his name and will have it down in no time! Daniel is a very active little boy. He loves to run around the playground and enjoys participating in our extra classes Jindo Martial Arts and Gymnastics! Daniel is always very playful as well. You can always find him playing with cars, blocks or trains. He even builds roads or tracks out of blocks to drive his cars truck and trains through. Congratulations Daniel! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

Pre K-4 News

June is here and a new month of excitement is about to unfold! The Pre-K 4 students have been practicing and preparing very hard for their graduation. We will miss all of our preschool friends that are moving on to Kindergarten. We send them off with lots of love and great encouragement knowing that each and every one of them will do great in their new education adventure! Good Luck class of 2015!

"Moving On and Digging Summer" is the theme for the Pre-K 4 room this month! These kiddos will continue working towards graduation and preparing for Kindergarten the first two weeks with "Moving Forward" and "Kindergarten Here We Come". They then finish off the month with "Summer Fun" and "Fun at the Beach". They will be sure to enjoy the week full of summer activities such as bike day, playing with chalk and blowing bubbles outside. They will also get the feel of the beach with beach ball day, sand castle day and water day! This month a full of fun and many different learning experiences that the children will be sure to love!



Pre K 4 is ready to soar with their Star of the Month, Regan! This adorable little girl is doing a wonderful job getting ready for Kindergarten! Regan knows how to write her name, count to 10 in Spanish, sign language and is doing a great job learning her upper and lower case letters! She comes to school every day eager to learn and is always being a good role model for her classmates. Regan is such a sweet heart as well. She greets her teachers with a big hug and a smile on her face daily. Regan is a well behaved little girl who is always sharing and playing nice with her friends. You can always find her in the kitchen center cooking something yummy or in the block center building a beautiful castle for her princess. Congratulations Regan! Keep up the good work! We love you!!!

The summer fun has just begun!

